
              

 
TOWN MANAGER’S REPORT   

 
Town Projects Status  

 House Demo:  Complete 
 Evans Park: Paving project is complete.   
 State Pond: We heard from Sara Espisito regarding the unsightly pond.  She was 

hoping the dredging last year would have helped the situation.  Ms. Espisito will be 
reaching out to Department of Transportation to discuss further.   

 Millville Zip Code:  Eileen Scerra and I had a ZOOM meeting with 3 individuals from 
the USPS to discuss the Town’s request for changing the 19944 and 19970 zip codes 
previously given to Millville properties or changing the town name from Frankford 
and Ocean View to Millville.  The requested the documentation Council approved 
and the denial letter we received months ago.  We feel more confident that we 
will receive one of our requests.   
   

Attached are the following reports:  
1. Code & Building Department 
2. Evans Park Report 
3. DSP Crime Reports  

 
Respectfully submitted,   
Deborah Botchie  
Town Manager  
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